
COUNCIL MEETINGS
Wednesday 17 May 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)
Dates are also listed on Council’s 
website at:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
meeting-dates
To watch the ‘open’ part of the 
meeting live or when it suits you, 
visit:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
Please contact the Governance 
Team for questions about Council 
Meetings.

South Gippsland Shire Council News

2024 KINDERGARTEN 
REGISTRATIONS OPEN 
Registrations for three- and four-year-
old kindergarten are now open!
To register, simply head over to the link 
below, complete the online application 
form and nominate your top three 
kindergarten preferences.
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
centralenrolment
REQUEST FOR TENDER
Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applicants for the 
following:
RFT/371 – Management and Cleaning 
of Leongatha Memorial Hall Complex. 

Tenders close at 2.00pm AEST on 
Tuesday 23 May 2023.
Documentation is available from 
Council’s e-Tendering Portal
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES
Looking for a new job? We might have 
the perfect position for you!
Check out our current vacant positions 
here: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Feedback Encouraged on the Budget

Do you have a question you would like to 
ask about the proposed 2023/2024 Council 
Budget?

We will be hosting a Facebook Q&A on 
Wednesday 3 May between 5.30pm and 
6.30pm where Councillors will be answering 
your questions.

Make sure you don’t miss it by following 
us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/
southgippslandshirecouncil

Proposed 2023/24 
Budget Facebook Q&AThe proposed 2023/24 Budget and 

Long Term Financial Plan are now 
available for community feedback 
after being endorsed at the April 
Council Meeting.
Both documents present a 
financially sustainable and 
responsible road map for 
South Gippsland that takes 
into consideration a number of 
opportunities and challenges 
for our region such as the global 
economic climate, interest rate 
rises, escalating costs in the 
building industry and the cost of 
living.
Some of the proposed key initiatives 
in this Budget focus on roads and 

roadside vegetation management, 
and implementing actions from the 
recent Coastal Strategy and South 
Gippsland Planning Scheme Review.
The Proposed Budget also includes 
a $36.832 million investment in 
our major capital works initiatives 
which includes the Korumburra 
Streetscape project, refurbishment 
of the rail precincts in Leongatha 
and Korumburra, Venus Bay 
streetscape, and construction and 
sealing of Simons Lane Leongatha.
To find out more about what Council 
is proposing and to provide your 
feedback, please visit:  
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au


